
 

 

 
 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 / 106     Dated   10 -9-2020    

 To 

The Commissioner 

Coal Mines Provident Fund Commissioner 

POLICE LINE 

DHANBAD – 826014 

Jharkhand 

  

 Sub: Request for Appointment to discuss ways for Hassle free start of widow pension 

Dear Sir, 

Kindly recall our earlier letter no. AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 /002   dt. 6.1.2020 followed by another letter no. 

AIACE/CENTRAL/2020 /039 dt. 9.7.2020 on the above subject. It is   regretted that no action seems to have been 

initiated in this regard. In brief, the contents of the referred letters were for initiating suitable reforms as the spouses 

of deceased pensioners are finding it difficult to comply with the various requirements. It is fact that  in the age of 

digitisation and central govt emphasis on paperless work, widows are required to travel to the units from where their 

husbands retired for completing the formalities  for start of pension after death of the pensions in the old age . 

It seems, we have failed to impress you with the various facts stated in these letters.  

 We seek an appointment with you at the earliest, for a one-to-one mutual discussion to understand each other’s 

problem and constraints in order to work together to find an amicable solution. 

The meeting will revolve around to work out an amendment in rules so that, in spite of Pension Account being made 

“Former or Survivor” by an earlier order from CMPFO, a widow/widower settled in remote locations of our nation are 

required to come over all the way to the place of retirement.  

We sincerely hope granting of time at the earliest, for a meeting with you, in which 2-3 members of AIACE will visit 

your office and appraise the ground level situation. 

 

With regards, 

  

  

 

P.K.SINGH RATHOR 

Principal General Secretary 

 

Cc 

 

Chairmam, CIL   

CMD, SCCL, Kothagudem 


